

World Horse welfare Penny Farm Preston New Road Blackpool FY4 5JS

12th October 2011

Dear Stephanie and Kevin,

As you know we are an equine rehabilitation centre based in Blackpool and you have recently supplied us with two field shelters built with your expert advice to our specifications.

In the first instance I would like to take the opportunity to thank Kevin for taking the trouble to travel to Blackpool to look at the farm and discuss our requirements with us. It was refreshing that Kevin took the time to listen to what we wanted and he was very helpful.

Once we had placed our order you proved to be very reliable and we found you very efficient, practical and friendly and it is fair to say that we are very pleased with the quality and standard of the shelters that you built for us at a very competitive price

County Equestrian Buildings Ltd have been a pleasure to deal with and I would definitely recommend you, when we are in a position to purchase more/new shelters we will certainly be contacting you again.

Kind regards

Fran Williamson Centre Manager



